
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6 February 2017 

 

Updated list of exemptions to Western Power's Technical Rules 
 

Western Power has provided the Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) with an updated list of 
exemptions to its Technical Rules.  The updated list includes exemptions granted from 1 October 
2016 to 31 December 2016. 

Western Power’s Technical Rules set out the standard requirements for customer connection.  
Under certain circumstances, Western Power may exempt a customer from complying with one 
or more requirements of the Technical Rules. 

When an exemption is made, Western Power is required under section 12.38 of the Electricity 
Networks Access Code 2004 to notify the ERA. The ERA must then place the notice on its public 
register. 

Western Power’s list of exemptions to its Technical Rules is available on the ERA website. 
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Lincoln Flindell      Tracy Wealleans 
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